
 
 
Potential air travelers with disabilities, those with medical conditions, and the mature 
need to be alerted to the elevated air travel threat level, and are encouraged to take 
proactive and necessary steps to alleviate potential adverse impacts.  
 
For further information, you may visit the Web site at: 
 
http://www.fcc.gov/cgb/air_travelers_disability.html 
 
 


